
    
Nick J. Mosby, President  
Baltimore City Council   

   

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400  •  Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

(410) 396-4804  •  Fax: (410) 539-0647  

MEMORANDUM   
     

To:      Celeste Amato   

      Clerk, Board of Estimates   

      204 City Hall, 100 N. Holiday Street   

      Baltimore, MD 21202   

      Celeste.amato@baltimorecity.gov   

From:    Council President Nick J. Mosby   

Date:    June 20, 2023   

Re:      

 

Board of Estimates Abstention Memorandum – June 21, 2023   

 

Based on the final agenda for the Board of Estimates’ June 21, 2023 meeting, I do not have any 
abstentions to note. Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free 
to contact my office at (410) 396-4804.   

   

   


